[bookmark: _MailOriginal][bookmark: _GoBack]From: Keith Hicks 
Sent: 27 November 2018 18:06
To: DC Support
Subject: 

I strongly object to this application for 25 houses.  The Sibfords Community Plan recommended 10 or 11 houses on a REF site and I wholeheartedly supported the planning application made in 2014 for this number of houses.  Most of which I am pleased to say were going to be affordable.

The effect of so much additional traffic generated by such a large development will cause major problems on the already crowded and overparked narrow village roads.

Keith Hicks
Greenfields,  Sibford Ferris, OX155QN

